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I strongly oppose this bill.  The things that are done as a way of life and tradition from 

generations of family heritage will now have to be taken care of on the tax payers 

dime.  This bill is put forth from people that don't understand the long reaching effects 

and are basing the bill on their feelings.  There will be many products that will have to 

be made from synthetic and petroleum based products if this were to pass.  That is 

doing nothing to help the environment.  Adding trash to the landfills and envirment 

that will not disinigrate as natural products would.  The positions held in this office 

were made to represent all people of Oregon, not just the people that live in the city 

and don't understand our way of life in the country.  Please include us, the country 

people and our wishes. 


